## Regular Monthly Meeting November 18, 1999

The regular meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, November 18, 1999, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with aft salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Chief Nocera gave the police report.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the per capita tax refunds.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the David L. & Laura A. Dougherty Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Philip F. & Janice R. George Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Supervisor Piccuta stated that the township has received a grant in the amount of \$5,400 for the purchase of benches for the park through the State Recycling Program.

There being no public comment.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.